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This Industry Advice Notice (IAN) from the Department of Agriculture, Water and the Environment is to advise 

the period for applications to the 2021 Indonesian Feed Grain Quota Reservations has commenced. 

 

Interested exporters should be aware the application period for reservations of tariff rate quota for feed grain 

exports to Indonesia opened on 1 November 2020. 

  

Please read the full notice on the DAWE website 
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